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Kothur, Bheem

From: Kellenberger, Bill

Sent: Tuesday, December 16, 2003 8:48 AM

To: Posner, Augusta; Price, John L.; Parker, Bill; Tenace, Laurie; Kothur, Bheem
Cc: Goddard, Charlie; Byer, James

Subject: FW: Letter to Bill Kellenberger

1 am sending a copy of the e-mail letter that Jeff Kirk sent to me in October re: Extending the variance. |
requested that he send an official copy and we received it on December 3rd. Jim Byer and | are working on a
response with Augusta and believe that a conference call with the above is necessary to clear some issues.
Important, this is a time-clock issue. How about this Thursday, 2:30PM eastern time. or..Friday at 2:30PM
eastern. We need you folks to get the call in number. Hit thru the ball.

----- Original Message-----

From: Jeff A Kirk [mailto:JAKirk@onyxsp.com]
Sent: Monday, October 27, 2003 3:37 PM

To: Kellenberger, Bill

Subject: Letter to Bill Kellenberger

Bill,
Here is the quarterly report.

Jeff Kirk

Onyx Special Services
342 Marpan Lane
Tallahassee, FL 32305
866-877-8299

Fax 850-878-3349
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